
Dear RABT Community,

The warmth of spring approaches, and
we're thril led to unveil a season packed
with activities, clinics, and camps at RABT.
Season passes for schooling at the farm are
on sale, so grab yours now!

As we gear up for the new season, we have
some updates to share regarding our horse
trials. After careful consideration and
planning, we have chosen not to host
competitions this year. We understand the
importance of this event to many of you,
and we share in your disappointment.

While we won't be hosting the horse trials,
we remain dedicated to offering quality
education and training opportunities for
our community. Our clinics, camps, and
facilities will continue to provide valuable
experiences for riders of all levels.

Happy Riding!
Lucy

Rest & Be Thankful Farm
74 Old North Berwick Rd, Lyman, ME 04002 

Website: rabtfarm.com
Email: rabtfarm@gmail.com

Phone: (207) 590-5492

2024 CALENDAR

March 11*
Jerry Schurink

April 8* 
Jerry Schurink

May 4*
Andrea Waldo 

May 13
Jerry Schurink

July 10-13
Event Camp

August 3-4   
Sharon White

August 6-8
JR Event Camp

* - these events will be held at
Spring Creek Farm. 
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